
      TAS/CIR/2024-25/027 

  
 

                                                                    THE ADVENT SCHOOL                                        22nd May 2024 
                                                 CIRCULAR – HOLIDAY FOR BUDDH PURNIMA 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings!  
 

This is to inform all that the school will remain closed on Thursday, 23rd May 2024 on account 
of Buddh Purnima for students of all classes. The school will reopen for all classes on Friday, 
24th May 2024. 

 
Regards, 
Principal 
 

  


